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On Tuesday September 12th, at 6:30 the religious education program will begin its new year. There will a 

blessing on the children for the New Year as well as parent orientation that evening with prayer and a 

blessing upon the parents. I will review a packet for each family with the parents that evening along with 

safety procedures that I have set in place. As I have done in the past. But for those families who are new 

to the program, I will review them. 

 

Catectical Sunday Mass will be held on Saturday September 16th at the 5:30 pm Mass. It will be our first 

Youth Mass for the New Year.  

 

So far this year I have 31 families registered which breaks down to 51 students. I have collected a total 

of $2,200.00 thus far in tuition. Letters of balances due will be going out to the families that have 

balances due within the next week. 

 

The fire drill has been confirmed with Mr. Arnold for October 3rd at 6:45 pm.  

I have sent in my Crisis Management Repot to Sister Kevin John which is due on October 2nd.  

I have sent into the Archdioceses an updated roster for background checks on renewal catechists as well 

as new catechist’s I have recruited for the New Year. 

The catechist meeting was held on Monday August 28th went well and all catechists are eager to get 

back for another exciting new year. 

I am in the process to continuing my leadership training to the advanced level. This will begin on 

Thursday September 28th. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 Chris Herschel, CRE  



 


